
Class 3 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 11.10.19 

This Week... 
The children have blown me away with their fabulous interpretations of 

The Tin Forest story which we have spent most of this half term 

studying. They used rich language, fabulous sentence structures and 

exciting plots to create wonderful pieces of writing. We enjoyed doing 

the Bog Eyed Jog on Tuesday so please send in sponsor money as soon 

as possible. Our work on Harvest has continued with us learning about 

the Jewish festival of Sukkot. 

Next Week… 
The children will be looking at Harvest around the world 

this week as a cross curricular RE/English unit. In our 

Guided Reading sessions, we shall explore how different 

countries celebrate the harvesting of their crops and how 

this stems from the amazing Creation that God gifted us 

with. We shall experiment with sound poppers in our 

Science, exploring how we can affect volume and pitch. We 

shall also be making our own Sukkahs. 

Important Dates 
 Tonight!! – Bingo – St Bernard’s @6pm – please come along and enjoy a fun evening. 

 Sunday 13th October – Harvest at St Christopher’s Church – 9.30am 

 Friday 18th October – School break up for half term @3.15pm and re-opens on Tuesday 29th October @8.55am 
 Wednesday 30th October – Open Afternoon for prospective parents 

 Monday 11th November @10am – Year 6 Remembrance Service – all welcome 

 Wednesday 20th November and Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening – more details to follow 

 Monday 25th November – Cinema Night – PTA Event – more details to follow 

 Monday 2nd December = Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On – 6pm – St Christopher’s Church 

 Wednesday 4th December – PTA Christmas Fayre – 3.30 – 5.30pm 

 Monday 16th December – KS2 Production @ 6pm 

 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 

 Thursday 19th December – Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 

 Friday 20th December – School closes for Christmas @2pm 

 

 

 

The children had an exciting PHSE lesson last week. They 

were tasked with the job of ‘growing £5’ 

The children decided to spend the £5 on ingredients. They 

costed this as part of their understanding of financial 

capability. They then baked cakes and sold them to the rest 

of Key Stage 2, making a profit of over £20. 

Using the British Value of democracy, the children then 

voted and decided to send the money to the World Wildlife 

Fund. 

I am very proud of Class 3 living out the Christian message 

of thinking of others, and appreciating the amazing animal 

kingdom that God has created for us all. 

Well done! 

 

BISHOP’S HARVEST APPEAL 

New Date! 

On Thursday 17th October we are having 

a Harvest of Hope Toy Sale. The children 

will then be able to buy each other’s toys and 

can bring up to a maximum of £5 to spend at 

the sale.  

We are still collecting toys to sell at the sale. 

Remember, the more toys we collect, the 

more toys we can sell and the more money 

we can make. Thank you for the excellent 

response so far. 

 

Special News! 

 

Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  

Mia W and Sienna 

 

Writer of the Week 

Neve 



 


